

# Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors Meeting

June 3rd, 2008

The monthly meeting of the Coyote Hills Board of Directors was held on Tuesday, June 3rd, 2008 at 7:05pm at the Hart residence @ 608 Coyote Trail, Elizabeth, CO 80107.

### Attendees:

Al Ryan - President
Keith Reinhard – Vice President
Tom Dungan – Treasurer
Shane Hart – Secretary
Dan Kourey - Director

### Old Business:

1. Research water dedication statement referred to by attorneys

### **New Business:**

- 1. Create RV violation letters.
- 2. Erevias' mentioned construction of dirt bike track on property.
- 3. Remind everyone regarding ATV restrictions in covenants.
- 4. Complete shelter bids.
- 5. Discuss county meeting on 6/26/08 regarding Verde Ridge

## Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors adjourned @ 7:50pm

\*\*Meetings are open to all residents who wish to attend\*\*